
 

 

 

 

 

PROPERTY MANAGER RESPONSE TO BOARD PRESIDENTS E-MAIL – EX. B1 
 

 

From: Denise <denise@argusvenice.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:47 PM 

To: Michael Eggleston <ielue@hotmail.com>; Norman Kolar <kolar123@windstream.net>; Linda Spear 

(suzie1320@verizon.net) <suzie1320@verizon.net>; Agnes Springer-Teitsma (ELKS2001@aol.com) <elks2001@aol.com>; 

Barbara O'Grady <barbara@argusvenice.com> 

Cc: Rauden Peavy (freespirit66@comcast.net) <freespirit66@comcast.net>; fennec@comcast.net <fennec@comcast.net>; 

Teresa Gerard <tgerard@guardgroup.net>; Larry Taborsky <director3.veniceacreshoa@gmail.com> 

Subject: RE: VAI ASSN - VIOLATION LETTERS - BRANDOW - 1308 GUILFORD DR. - FIRST NOTICE  
  

Mike….and the Board... 

  

The edited changes were made to the ARC letter as instructed and the property standards letter. 

  

My sincere apologies, I thought the letters were good  to go after making those changes.  I did 

not know you wanted another review as it was time sensitive. 

  

  

Thank you. 

  
Denise Majka, LCAM 

Argus Management of Venice, Inc. 

1062 East Venice Avenue 

Venice, FL. 34285 

  

PH: 941-408-7413 Ext.3 

FAX: 941-408-7419 

 
 
 


